November 17, 2020

Bethel CRC, Princeton, MN

Dear Bethel CRC Congregation,

Our Annual Congregational meeting is coming up in just over two weeks!  Our meeting is scheduled for Sunday, December 6, immediately following our worship service.  We realize that the challenges of Covid-19 may make it difficult or even impossible for you to attend the meeting in person, but we would like to do all we can to ensure that you can still participate.  
Each active professing member has an important contribution to make.  Your input into congregational decisions is valuable to all of us. This kind of participation is a vital part of our responsibility as members of the church.  If you are part of our church family, but not an official member, you are still encouraged to be informed about this process and to attend the meeting if you would like to, as an observer.
The Bethel Council is making information available to you in a number of ways:   

· The agenda, reports, budget information and ballot(s) are attached to this email.  

· There are hard copies of this information on the table in the Gathering Place.  

· If you ask us to, we can mail an information packet to you via the  U.S. postal service.
If you decide to cast your vote via absentee ballot, make sure each professing member in your household completes and returns a ballot.  

Thank you for your continuing prayers for Bethel Church, and for your participation in this decision making process.

Blessings!

The Bethel CRC Council
